
This week at Lamb of God  +  August 9, 2020 
Attendance  37 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

BIBLE STUDY 
 

WEDNESDAY NIGHT 
    

7:00 PM 
 

IN PERSON OR ZOOM 

 

 

Sunday 10:00 am 
 

Worship Service 
Public & Live Streaming 
Scrip orders taken 

Monday 1:00 pm 
 
7:00 pm 

Women‟s Bible Study 
In person or Zoom 
Church Council Meeting 

Tuesday 7:00 pm Walking Together  
(New member classes) 
In person or Zoom 

Wednesday 10:00 am 
 
7:00 pm 

Bible Study-Gospel of Matthew 
In person or Zoom 
Wednesday Night Bible Study 
One Nation Under God:  Healing 
the Racial Divides in America. 
In person or Zoom 

Saturday  Pavilion in use. 



ALTAR FLOWERS 
The flowers on the Altar this morning were given to the 
glory of God, from The Rush Family, for their many 
Blessings. 
 
 

BIBLE STUDIES   
Join us either in person or through ZOOM. Please email the 
Church Office to ensure you receive the Zoom invitation. 
 

 Monday at 1:00 pm—Women’s Study on Exodus 
 Tuesday at 7:00 pm—Walking Together (New Members Class)  
 Wednesday at 10:00 am - the Life-Light Bible Study-Gospel of   

Matthew 
 Wednesday at 7;00 pm—One Nation Under God-Healing Racial  
     Divides in America. 
 

FILL THE BABY BOTTLES FOR THE FLINT CRISIS        
PREGNANCY SERVICES. 
There are Baby Bottles available in the narthex for you to take  home 
between July 12th – August 23rd  to fill with pocket change and  bring 
back to church. The money will be donated to Flint Crisis Pregnancy 
services.  They provide assistance to mother’s and mother’s to be and 
work to protect the unborn in our community. Return the bottles by 
Sunday  August 23rd. 

 

 
SCRIP ODERS TAKEN TODAY, SUNDAY, AUGUST 9TH, 2020 
 
 
 
LWML SCHOOL KITS 
It’s that time of year again when school supplies are on sale and we are 
collecting for Lutheran World Relief school bags.  We would like blunt 
children’s scissors, erasers and pencil sharpeners.  



CHARITY GOLF OUTING ON AUGUST 29TH  
Franklin Avenue Mission is planning to have this years Charity Golf 
Outing on August 29th at the Clio Country Club. This is the        
Mission’s main yearly fundraiser to support the ministry they do for 
the underprivileged and needy in Flint. To keep all participants safe 
from possible COVID-19 infection players will be split up into 
groups of 4, and spread out throughout the golf course. As far as 
the dinner/auction goes, how that will be orchestrated is still up in 
the air. They do know that there will be a dinner, whether it is a 
take-home dinner with an online auction, or dinner in an outdoor 
seating area, or in an indoor eating area as usual, has not been 
determined yet. If you are not comfortable participating, or are    
unable to do so, you can still support Franklin Mission through your 
donation. You can register or donate online at: 
www.FranklinAveMission.org/golf-outing. Or fill out the form on the 
flyer that is in with News and Notes, and mail your check in to: 
Franklin Avenue Mission 2210 N. Franklin Avenue Flint, MI 48506 
(Attn: Devoted Fellowship Golf). Thank you for helping Lamb of 
God support their efforts and be a partner in  sharing the love of 
Christ with people in need.” 

WALKING TOGETHER (NEW MEMBERSHIP CLASSES) 
TUESDAYS AT 7:00 PM 
 

For any and all who are interested in becoming members, as well as those 
who would like a refresher on what they learned in Confirmation.  Each 
class will last approximately 1.5 hours.  You can attend in person wearing 
a mask and socially distanced in the Fellowship Hall, or join via Zoom.  To 
ensure you receive the Zoom link, please email  
pastor. mark.log@gmail.com.  This is a 7-week class containing the topics 
of: The Bible and the 10 Commandments, Articles I and II of the Apostle’s 
Creed.  The III Article of the Apostle’s Creed, Prayer, the Office of the 
Keys and the Sacraments, Lamb of God (our Church) and the Lord’s    
Supper. and Social Issues of today.  A sign up sheet is on the table in front 
of Pastor’s office. 

http://www.franklinavemission.org/golf-outing


 

Website:  lambofgodlutheranflint.com 
E-Mail address:  lambofgodflint@gmail.com 

 

Please fulfill your obligation as a member to support the ministry 
that is still on-going despite the  restrictions  imposed concerning 
public worship. Please mail in your offering, give on-line at our   
website, or drop your offering envelope off in the  lobby in the  
offering box across from the Church   Office Monday – Friday 9 
am-1 pm. 

Matt. 14:30 – “But when he saw the wind, he was afraid, and 
beginning to sink he cried out, „Lord, save me.‟ ” The world  
really is a scary place – natural disasters, disease, terrorism, and a 
hundred other things. But where do we place our hope, our trust, 
and our vision? Where do we look for aid and comfort? When   
Peter’s eyes were on the Lord, he had confidence. When he turned 
to look at his problems and took his eyes off the Lord, he fell 
apart. Sometimes God’s call to support the work of His Church 
with our offerings makes us nervous. But put your eyes back on 
your Lord, trust Him, follow His Word, and all will be well. 



 

BG KUEHL RIDING TO BENEFIT MI. DISTRICT HERE WE 
STAND CAMPAIGN  
BG Kuehl has participated in the a fundraiser  organized by the 
MI. District’s Here We Stand Campaign called “Here We Ride”. 
He will be seeking pledges for donations that are either a flat 
rate donation based on his participation, or one calculated by 
how many miles he rides. 50% of all the money he raises will 
go to the Michigan District’s Here We Stand Campaign that 
benefits local and international ministries (including Franklin   
Mission), and scholarships for Professional Church Workers/
Pastors. The rest will be donated for ministry needs here at 
Lamb of God. Please see him for information, or email him 
at: bgkuehl@gmail.com. While he rode the weekend of August 
1st-2nd, you have until August 23rd to turn your donation in to 
him. 

FLOWER CHART 
There is an empty week on August 16th 
for anyone who would like to sponsor 
the Altar Flowers for that week.  Sign up 
on the flower chart in the Fellowship 
hall. The price is $30.00 for both of the 
bouquets.  Thank you. 

mailto:bgkuehl@gmail.com


 






